
95 Riverside PUD (N027-014)

Request for Phase IV Plat Approval

By HJA Design Studio, on behalf of Pulte Home Company, LLC

John Sinnott, Senior Planner

September 10, 2024



The applicant requests approval of the 95 Riverside PUD Phase IV 

Plat. The plat is to be consistent with the Phase IV Final Site Plan 

which contains 98 single-family townhomes on an approximately 

12.40-acre site. 

Minor technical changes were required to the Phase IV Final Site 

Plan to achieve consistency with the plat. 

The applicant has requested release and termination of existing 

access easements. These easement are no longer needed as 

alternative access is being provided within the plat. 



95 Riverside PUD Phase IV is located at 7439 SW Lost River Road, on the 

northwest corner of SW Kanner Hwy/SR 76 and SW Lost River Road, in Stuart.







Review of plats is not required by the Local Planning 

Agency. Final action on this application is required by 

the Board of County Commissioners in a public meeting 

pursuant to Table 10.5.F.9, LDR, Martin County, Fla. 

(2023). 



Development Review staff have found the application to 

comply with all applicable regulations and the 

Comprehensive Growth Management Plan as detailed in 

the attached staff report. Therefore, staff recommend 

approval of the 95 Riverside PUD Phase IV Plat.  



Recommended Action:

• Move that the Board receive and file the agenda item and 

all attachments including the staff report as Exhibit 1. 

• Move that the Board approve the 95 Riverside PUD, Phase 

IV Plat and Phase IV Revised Final Site Plan including the 

Contract for Construction of Required Improvements and 

Infrastructure.

• Move that the Board approve:

a. Release and Termination of Access Easement; and

b. Release and Termination of Pedestrian Access 

Easement; and 

c. Authorize the Chairman to sign any and all 

documents necessary to complete the transaction


